RESPONSE LETTER.pdf

Community Development Departir
205 S, Willowbrook Ave., Compton, CA 90220 (310) 605-55

January 5, 2018

Michael Mehriz
7177 Alvern St.
Los Angeles, CA 90045

RE: Architectural Review Board (ARB) Case No. 17-00030:

Dear Mr. Mehriz,

The Planning and Economic Development Department is in

Case No. 17-000303, a request to develop a six (6) unit cond
Compton. Enclosed you’ll find minor corrections. Please rev
modifications and contact staff when you’re ready to re-subr

If you would like to discuss these comments before you m
questions | can may be reached at 310.605.5532, Monday-Thi

Regards,
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